
WRCC Nov 30, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 pm by Paul Wade at Osage Activity Center 

Treasurer’s Report: $3,704.08 – Outstanding bill for Post Office Box of $280.00 per year. 

 

Old Business:   

Next Pylon race will be in May 2024 with potential for a national event of 2024. 

Our FRIA application was approved by the FAA for Lake Afton but not yet Chapin Park. 

Indoor flying will be on the THIRD Saturday of each month (EXCEPT NOVEMBER & 
DECEMBER 2023) at Osage Rec Center starting on Saturday, 11/25/2023 thru March 2023. 
Times are 12:00 pm – 5:00 pm.  NOVEMBER & DECEMBER WILL BE ON 11/25th & 12/30th – All 
others will be on 3rd Saturday of each month.  

Victor Kirkpatrick (new member) volunteered to chair a steering committee to work on 
repairing the runway at Lake Afton. 

 

New Business:   

CHRISTMAS PARTY IS ON DECEMBER 7, 2023 AT “WHEN PIGS FLY” AT 7:00 PM 

Freeze fly will be at Lake Afton on January 1st, 2024 at 12:00 Noon  

January meeting will have to discuss Swap Meet as we do not have enough participation. 
Vince will be checking on what date is the latest to cancel the reservation for the room. 

 

The following people were elected to position for 2024: 

President: Vince Frederickson 

Vice President: Matt Kelly 

Treasurer: Matt Kelly 

Secretary: Rick Folgate 

 

Number of people attending meeting – 15  

SHOW & TELL: None 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00.    

Next meeting will be January 25, 2024  


